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As staff, students, and community return to school this year, Washington Junior High School will
be implementing a new one-way traffic flow and parking plan. All traffic will enter via the north
entrance off of South Avenue B and exit through the south entrance back onto South Avenue B.
Buses only will be allowed to use the circle drive before and after school for student drop off.
Parents are asked to drop off students in front of the building towards the south end before and
after school. Signs are posted marking all areas.

Due to construction of the new high school, many parking areas will not be accessible at the
junior high. Lot parking during the day will only be available to staff members and visitors.
Handicapped parking will be available to patrons. No parking signs will be posted in front of the
building along the curb during school hours. Parents and students will be asked to utilize street
parking in front of the Halycon House but not in their parking lots. Lines on the street mark legal
parking in these areas.




